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How do we assess your child? 
In this week’s 90 seconds with the Principal we look at the subject of assessment, 
discussing some of the ways we know your child as a learner. If you would like to discuss 
general assessment at Mother Teresa Primary please feel free to contact me. If you have 
a specific question about your child and assessment of their learning please feel free to 
contact your child’s teacher to arrange a mutually convenient time to meet. 
 

Congratulations Mrs Baird! 
As notified to the community last week, we congratulate Mrs Megan Baird on her 
appointment to Acting Principal at St Bernadette’s Dundas for a period of 12 months 
beginning in Term 3, 2018. We thank Mrs Baird for her great leadership at Mother Teresa 
Primary over the past four years and wish her well as she leads the St Bernadette’s 
community. 

 
Happy Mother’s Day 
We wish all of the wonderful Mums, Grandmothers and maternal figures in our life a 
wonderful Mother’s Day this Sunday. It was an amazing response from the community 
for you to join us for our liturgy on Wednesday, followed by a walk through of our 
learning studios and a picnic with the students of Mother Teresa Primary. I would like to 
thank Mrs Maria Boyd, our Religious Education Coordinator and the Year 1 team for their 
time and efforts in preparing this liturgy. We also marked Wednesday as the Bishop’s Day 
of the Family with our red, white and blue mufti day so it was great that we could 
celebrate this day with our own families. Funds raised on this day will go to support the 
work of CatholicCare. 

 
NAPLAN 
Next week the students in Years 3 and 5 at Mother Teresa Primary will participate in 
NAPLAN testing, as with every student across Australia. The National Assessment 
Program - Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN) is a one off test of aspects of literacy and 
numeracy. It provides some evidence of your child’s strengths and areas of challenge in 
literacy and numeracy. The teachers have prepared the students to participate in the 
procedures associated with these tests, without diverting attention away from quality 
teaching and learning. I thank the teachers for their professionalism and wish the 
students well. 

“I never will understand all the 

good that a simple smail can 

accomplish.” 

St Mother Teresa 

Important Dates: 
 

 Friday, 11th May 

Comedy for a Cause fundraiser 

 Monday, 14th—Friday, 18th 
May 

NAPLAN—Yr 3 and Yr 5 

 Friday, 18th May 

School Photo Day—Full Winter 
Uniform 

 Monday, 21st—Friday, 25th 
May 

School Dental Clinic 

 Thursday, 7th June 

Police Liason visit—Cyber Safety 
talks—1:35pm 

Years 5 & 6—parents welcome 

 Friday, 8th June 

Staff Development Day (no 
students on this day) 

 Thursday, 14th June 

Police Liason visit—Cyber Safety 
talks—1:35pm 

Years 3 & 4—parents welcome 

Tuckshop-2-U 
“In purchasing your child’s tuckshop order 

online through Tuckshop2U, you are 

contracting directly with the supplier. You 

are responsible for checking that the 

ingredients of what you order are not 

incompatible with your child’s sensitivities or 

health issues. Please ensure you check the 

disclaimers in the supplier's website. If in 

doubt you should contact the supplier.”  

90 Seconds with the 

Principal 

Watch Video 

Mother’s and other Heroes 
This Sunday’s Gospel is the story of the Ascension. This is moment when 
Jesus, having completed his mission, is reunited with the Father. What is 
there in this reading to inspire us on Mother’s Day. Our mothers and 
those who love with generosity, humour, acceptance and steadfast 
devotion to us, are mirrors of God in our lives. God is love, and God 
introduces us to his love at the time of our birth, as we gaze into our 

mother’s eyes.  St Francis of Assisi is credited with saying, ‘Preach the gospel at all times 
and when necessary, use words!’  Our mothers live this out every day, showing us 
through their actions their love for us as they carry out their mission from God. May all 
mother’s receive the love and appreciation that they deserve. Thank God for our mums.  
God bless our mums.  Enjoy this link.  
Maria Boyd REC  

https://tuckshop2u.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/plugins/video.php?href=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FMother.Teresa.Primary%2Fvideos%2F1732137543535407%2F&show_text=0&width=560
https://skitguys.com/videos/item/a-very-special-mommy
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Feedback from parents & thank you! 
I would like to thank the parents who were able to join us for a ‘cuppa with the principal’ last week. It was great to share ideas 
and thinking about our focus on teaching and learning at Mother Teresa Primary. It was also wonderful that Fr Walter was able 
to join in on the conversation this time. Several ideas were discussed including having a social support group for any families 
who would like to meet for a cuppa and a chat - this could include new families or existing families at Mother Teresa. Jasmine 
Issa (Kindergarten parent - 0405 399537) and Kirsty Mendis (Year 4 and Kindergarten parent - 0431 160 954)  would be very 
happy to talk to you to discuss options if you would like to talk to other parents in our community. I thank them for their offer 
to be a social contact for the parent community. Our Diocesan Parent Representative Council parent reps, Anna Nicholas (Year 
4 parent) and Jodie Skinner (Year 2 and Year 5 parent) can also be contacted through the office, regarding the work of the PRC. 
A calendar of Diocesan PRC events are attached to this newsletter. 
 
Thank you also to the families who are able to join us tonight for Comedy for a Cause. It will be a great night of fun supported 
by families, staff and friends of our community in order to raise funds for St. Vincent de Paul and for literacy at Mother Teresa 
Primary. 
 

Congratulations to our Mother Teresa Primary students 
Last week I had the opportunity to join our families and students at both the Diocesan Cross Country at Eastern Creek on 
Tuesday and at the Stage 3 excursion to Cockatoo Island on Wednesday. I was very proud of the way our students participated 
in these out of school events but I was especially proud of the way they interacted so respectfully with other members of the 
general public. On more than one occasion last week, members of the public approached me to compliment our students on 
their behaviour. I received a letter from a fellow traveller on Sydney ferries who went to the trouble of writing to me about our 
students. I have included an extract from the letter below: 

 
“A quick note to let you know that I had the great pleasure of sharing the ferry to Cockatoo Island with your Y5 and Y6 students 

earlier today. As an ex-teacher I must confess that I was bracing myself for the trip once I spotted this large group arrive on the 
wharf. However, that trepidation soon turned to delight when I found myself surrounded by the nicest group of young women I 
have met in a very long time. They were exquisitely polite, curious, mature and simply a pleasure to chat to. 
 
The entire group behaved beautifully. Well done you and your team! It is a challenge to manage large groups of children at the 

best of times and more so when on excursion.” 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you, as parents and carers, for your crucial foundational role in developing our 
students to be respectful, we appreciate your support. 

 
NSW Premier’s Reading Challenge for MTP Students—2018 

The Challenge aims to encourage a love of reading for leisure and pleasure in students, and to enable them 
to experience quality literature. It is not a competition but a challenge to each student to read, to read 
more and to read more widely. 
The Premier's Reading Challenge (PRC) is available for all NSW students in Kindergarten to Year 9, in 
government, independent, Catholic and home schools. 
The 2018 Challenge closes Friday, 31st August (midnight) for MTP students.  
How can my child get involved? Just click on the link at NSW PRC and log on to begin. 
If you have any questions, please see either Mrs Rawlings or Mrs Halligan. 

 
Police Liaison Visit - Cyber Safety Talks  
Constable Chris, our Police Liaison Officer for Mother Teresa Primary will be visiting our school to speak to the Primary Students 
about cyber safety. Parents are warmly invited to attend these workshops.  
Stage 3 (Years 5 & 6) - Thursday 7th June, 1.35pm  
Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4) - Thursday 14th June, 1.35pm  

 
School Photo Day 
Next Friday, 18th May is school photo day. Please make sure that your children are in their full winter formal dress uniform. 
If you would like a sibling photo, please pick up the order form from the school office, before photo day as we will only be 
calling the children who have returned an order form or completed order online. 
We encourage parents to complete and pay online. If you are paying by cash, this must be the correct money given in the 
sealed photo envelope as no change will be given.  

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html


 

 

Mother Teresa Primary has a school subscription to "Parenting Ideas'. This is a resource which offers help, support and ideas with 

parenting. If you are interested in participating in a webinar on the 15th May at 7.30pm about developing peaceful sibling relation 

ships, you can register using the following link www.parentingideas.com.au/product/sibling-fighting-what-to-do  and follow the  

Instructions below. 

 

 add to cart 

 click on view cart 

 enter coupon code -  Harmony 

 apply coupon (this will reduce the full cost) 

 click on proceed to checkout to finalise 

 in order to proceed and watch the webinar, 

            you must complete all sections using your  

            details 

 place order 

 an email will be sent to you with instructions 

            on how to join in the webinar. 

 

 

Winter School Uniform 
A reminder that students are required to wear full winter uniform in Term 2.  We are conscious that the 
weather can be unseasonal, so we will allow a grace period of 2 weeks. All students must wear full winter 
uniform from Monday, 14th May. If families require uniforms, you need to purchase them directly from OZ 
Fashions, 115-127 Parramatta Road, Granville.  Uniforms are available 6 days per week during the following 
hours:   Monday to Friday  9:00am–5:30pm  and  Saturday 9:00am–4:00pm 
 
 

Sports News 

It has been a big few weeks in sport for Mother Teresa Primary. Congratulations to all 
of the students who represented our school at the Zone Cross Country Carnival held at Sydney Motor Sports 
Park Tuesday 1st May. It was a great day and all the students competed to the best of their abilities. Thank 
you to the parents who assisted on the day to help make it a success. 
 
24 students from Mother Teresa Primary competed in the Stage 3 Touch Football 
Gala Day on the 13th April. Both teams had to compete in 6 games across the day 
against other Diocesan schools. Congratulations to the teams for your team spirit and 

competitive efforts. Also, thank you to the team Manager Mr Wallis for assisting alongside Mrs Mardini. 
 
Another congratulations to Jessica in Year 5 who has been selected to represent the Diocese in Soccer this 
year. 
 
As part of their ongoing Physical Education Program students in year 5 & 6 will have the opportunity to complete a Soccer clinic 
lead by the Western Sydney Wanderers. Already there has been considerable excitement and enthusiasm generated from the 
program. Well done to those students for their continued efforts and success. 

                                                                  
Lastly, A huge thank you to the Mother Teresa Community for supporting the Coles vouchers for sport program. We have been 
inundated with vouchers over the last month. The promotion has now completed and all vouchers are in the process of being sent 
to be counted. Thank you for your support. 
 

School Fees 2018  
School Fee Statements will be posted to all families by the Catholic Education Diocese 
Parents should be reminded that Term 2  fees are due by 6th June 2018.  
Please feel free to contact Judy Attard on 8841 2600 if you have any concerns regarding your school fees. 
 

http://www.parentingideas.com.au/product/sibling-fighting-what-to-do


 

 



 

 



 

 


